
2040 S St. NW, 2nd Floor 
Washington, D.C. 20009 
 
August 10, 2017 
 
U.S. Department of Education 
Office of Management 
FOIA Service Center 
400 Maryland Ave, SW, Room 2W220 
Washington, DC 20202-4536 
 
Dear FOIA Officer: 
 
This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
I am requesting all communications and documents dating back to July 1, 2016, regarding the 
ownership or or control of Kaplan University, including discussion of any potential change of 
ownership, sale, or acquisition. I also request all communications and documents regarding the 
conversion of Kaplan University from a for-profit to a nonprofit entity. 
 
In order to help to determine my status to assess fees, you should know that I am affiliated with 
a public interest group and this request is not for commercial use. 
 
The maximum dollar amount I am willing to pay for this request is $25. Please notify me if the 
fees will exceed the maximum dollar amount I entered. 
 
I request a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested information to me is in 
the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the 
operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial interest. 
 
Specific explanation for waiver of fees: The materials are for noncommercial analysis and public 
information. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tariq Habash 
Phone: 513-649-4429 
Email: habash@tcf.org 
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